
WR Committee 

From: 	 Kainalu Villiarimo <truhawnboi@gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:31 AM 
To: 	 WR Committee 
Subject: 	 Water Bill WR-19 

Aloha. 

Please leave the water bill alone. There is not enough information to make the changes. Please. Water is of the 
people and the people say no right now to any kind of changes. 

Mahalo, 
Kealiiokainalu V. 
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